
Title I Presents 
 

The Impact of Violent Media and Child Development 
 
 

Fletcher Maynard Academy (FMA)  
225 Windsor Street 

Wednesday, February 10th 
6:00-8:00 p.m. 

 
Our children are exposed to media constantly throughout the day. More and more, younger 

and younger children are spending time in front of a television, computer, cell phone or tablet. 
Much of the media our children are exposed to is fraught with violence. How does all of this 

exposure to violent media impact our children? How does the age of our children impact what 
they see and learn? What can parents do to keep their children from violent media? 

 
These questions and others will be the focus of our workshop: The Impact of Violent Media and 

Child Development. 
 

Presenter Background: Marc McGovern is a Licensed Individual Clinical Social Worker 
(LICSW) with over 20 years of experience working with children and families. Marc is 
currently the Clinical Support Counselor at Farr Academy in Cambridge, a therapeutic day 
school for children struggling with emotional/behavioral and educational challenges. Marc 
has been presenting this workshop for 10 years as a way to help parents better understand 
the impact of media on their child’s development. 

 
Pizza will be served at 5:30 p.m. Childcare is available by registration only. 

Please register by Monday, February 8th. 
 

All Cambridge Public School parents are invited to attend! You can register by: 
 

• returning the form below to the school office; 
• calling 617-349-6492 (Title I office); 
• emailing dbonilla@cpsd.us 

 
In case of snow, presentation will be cancelled. 

We will attend “The Impact of Violent Media and Child Development” on February 10, 2016. 
 

Child’s School & Grade__________________________________________ 
 

Parent’s Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 

Phone #: _____________________   Email:_____________________________________ 
 

# Attending: _____________ 

mailto:dbonilla@cpsd.us�

